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Dear Parents,

We have been making every effort to remain open during the Covid-19
pandemic. However, in an effort to do our part in the containment of this

virus, we have decided to close the office effective immediately.

We assure you it is our plan to open as soon as it is responsibly feasible.
To that end we will continue to monitor the situation.

Please feel free to reach out to us with any comments/concerns via email
at info@succeedinlearning.com.

Stay healthy,

The SUCCEED family



